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Nvebu;ﬁidland Government of Newfoundland and Labrador

Department of Natural Resources

Labrad()r Regulatory Affairs

May 16, 2013

Darren Hicks

Environmental Analyst

Canada-Newfoundland and Labrador Offshore Petroleum Board
5™ Floor, TD Place

140 Water Street

St. John’s, NL

A1C 6C6

Dear Mr. Hicks:

Re: GX Technology Canada Ltd. 2D Seismic, Gravity and Magnetic Survey for the
Labrador Shelf Area, 2013-2015 Environmental Assessment

Thank you for your letter of April 2, 2013 and the attachments regarding the recently submitted filings by GX Technology
Canada Ltd. We have reviewed the Environmental Assessment document and have no questions or comments on the
report.

We look forward to receiving continued updates on GXT’s Seismic, Gravity and Magnetic Program for the Labrador Shelf.

Best Regards,

Environmental Compliance Specialist
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